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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 11:04 AM
To: 'Sumeet Kals'
Subject: RE: Case Closure Fuel Leak Case #RO 0000475 Geotracker T0600100324

Sumeet, 
 
Without stating it, the case closure was to the existing commercial use, a service station.  Should the site ever 
get redeveloped it will require reevaluation at that time, unless the intent is to redeveloped it as a service 
station.  Commercial redevelopment to other uses would require the reevaluation. 
Hope this helps. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Sumeet Kals [mailto:skals99@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 10:50 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: Case Closure Fuel Leak Case #RO 0000475 Geotracker T0600100324 
 
Hello Mark, 
 
Thanks for returning my call.  I just wanted to confirm that there is "no Further Action" required as 
long as the site stays as a fueling station.  The Chevron station is located at 2920 Castro Valley Blvd, 
Castro Valley CA 94546 
 
Thanks, 
 
Sumeet 
 
NOTICE: This email and any attachments may contain confidential or privileged material, and is 
intended solely for use by the above referenced recipient. Any review, copying, printing, disclosure, 
distribution, or any other use, is strictly prohibited.  
 
If you are not the recipient, and believe that you have received this in error, please notify the sender 
and delete the copy you received.  
 
Thank You! 


